
International Education /International WTE Committee 
 

October 19, 2017, 4-5 pm, International House 
 
 
 
Present: Tonya Kowalski, Liviu Florea, Zach Frank, Bob Beatty, Ross Friesen, Courtney 
Sullivan, Liviu Florea, Miguel Gonzalez–Abellas, Nancy Tate, and Baili Zhang 
 
 
Minutes of September 21 meeting were approved. 
 
Based on the insurance companies’ decision and the enhanced safety measures plus the fact that 
this would be the 7th trip of the program with strong local and third party support, committee 
endorsed the trip to Haiti despite the travel warning. 
 
After a brief discussion, committee deemed it positive for departments to contribute 
departmental resources, when available and possible, to support study abroad programs. 
 
The following travel requests were approved: 
 
Tom Prasch: $380 to Canada  
Miguel Gonzalez-Abella: $785 to Ecuador 
Bassima Schbley: $1,500 to Dubai   
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Baili Zhang 

 


